
English 
 
Our Little Wandle phonics lessons will continue 4 days a 
week this term and your child will continue to develop their 
understanding of sounds through listening activities. 
This half term we are reading; Lenny and Wilbur by Alanna 
Max, Where’s Lenny by Alanna Max and Were going on an 
Egg Hunt by Laura Hughes. We will explore each text 
through a range of learning activities. 
 
Please see our reading newsletter for information about our 
Author of the Month.  

Maths 
 
In Maths this half term we will be focusing on counting, 
sequencing and ordering numbers using counting songs and 
a range of activities. We will be exploring different sized and 
shaped objects. 
We will be exploring prepositional language “in” and “on”, 
patterns and repeating patterns and will continue to 
explore spatial awareness in the classroom and elsewhere 
around school. 
 

Understanding The World 
 
In Understanding of the World, we will be exploring 
Dinosaurs and fossils linked to Mary Anning. We will be 
exploring past and present activities linked to ourselves and 
our growth. 
 
We will be reading and following different maps and 
creating different types of lands with sensory materials. 
 
We will be learning about the many different types of 
animals, linking sounds to each animal and role playing 
caring for different types of animals. 
 
We will be exploring different cultural events as they 
happen in RE. 
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 Forest School 
 
Forest School will continue this term on Thursday Mornings. 
Please make sure children have a waterproof coat and 
wellies to wear as the weather may still be wet and cool 
over the next weeks. 
 
Our Theme for this term is “The Gruffalo”. 

Physical Development 
 
This term we will be exploring Gymnastics, copying actions 
from adults and our peers, making different shapes with our 
bodies, whilst practising running, jumping, spinning, rolling 
and holding a pose still. We will also continue to practise 
action songs in class daily throughout the day. 
 
We will continue to develop our Gross motor skills in the 
outside area by practising, running, jumping, climbing using 
equipment such as the slide and trampoline and tunnels. 

PSED 
In PSED we will be exploring “My Birthday is a special day” 
we will be looking at what our birthday is and why we 
celebrate this on the same day each year. 
 
We will be looking at growth from being born to now, 
different ways to celebrate a birthday, what we like to eat 
and drink at a party and role playing having a party. 
 

Engagement 
 
Visits into the community continue across the term. We will 
be using our topic of “Beasts large and small” to enhance 
our learning outside of the classroom and to explore the 
local environment and surrounding areas.  

Expressive arts and design 
This term we will be exploring different Nursery Rhymes 
linked to the theme of “how I look” in Music, exploring 
collage with a wide range of materials in Art.  
We will also be continuing to explore a range of foods linked 
to milkshakes and smoothies with our senses in Food 
Technology. 
We will be also using BeeBots to practise programming. 



 


